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CNCS seeks organizations interested in sponsoring  
Senior Corps RSVP programs.  

Nationwide, RSVP programs engage  
nearly 300,000 people age 55 and older  

every year in a diverse range of volunteer activities.

For more information about the RSVP program  
visit www.seniorcorps.gov.

Interested in Senior Corps RSVP funding opportunities?  
Send a message to: 2013RSVP@cns.gov


